
 

 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
This year, as part of our Year 10 Model United Nations General Assembly (MUNGA), we 
would like to support local charities in order to raise awareness of World Hunger and collect 
donations for local Foodbanks.  Students in Year 10 have been asked to bring in a donation 
of food during their United Nations conference day which will be held on Thursday 26th June 
2025.  Students in other year groups are also invited to donate over the next week. 
 
Foodbank charities have a specific shopping list of non-perishable items for their emergency 
food boxes.  Please take a look at the list and if you are able to donate any of the items, 
please give them to your child to bring into school.  Items can be dropped off in the school 
Library or added to the MUNGA mountain of food that will be displayed in the hall on 
Thursday 26th June.  We would like to receive all donations by Friday 27th June so that they 
can be distributed to those in need. 
 
Foodbank Shopping List  
 
Milk (UHT or powdered)  
Sugar  
Long life fruit juice  
Instant mash  
Tins of soup  
Packets of biscuits or snacks  
Pasta/pasta sauces 
Jam/Marmalade 
Tinned vegetables  
Sponge pudding (tin)  
Tinned fruit/rice pudding/custard 
Breakfast cereals  
Tinned meat or fish  
Packet rice  
Tea bags/coffee 
Pet food 
Hygiene items 
 
We THANK YOU in advance for your continued support.  All donations will be greatly 
received.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Miss Bridges/Sixth Form Charity Team/Year 10 students 

 

 


